
       Catawissa Township Board of Supervisors will be 
holding a public meeting regarding Police coverage for 

the year 2025 on Tuesday, August 06, 2024, starting 
at 6:00pm at the Township Municipal Building, 153 
Old Reading Road, Catawissa.  Township residents 

are invited to attend to comment and/or ask questions 
about police services within the Township.  All persons 

wishing to comment must be a resident of the Township, 
sign-in before the beginning of the meeting and limit 

their comments to two (2) minutes.


